
 

March 26, 2021 
 
Dana Nasr, Ph.D. 
ASCE Student Chapter Faculty Advisor 
University of Balamand 
 
Via email - dana.nasr@balamand.edu.lb 
 
RE:  2021 Letter of Recognition for Community Service 
 
Dear Prof. Nasr: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you the University of Balamand ASCE Student Chapter is receiving 
this 2021 Letter of Recognition for Community Service for its exemplary community service 
benefitting others outside of your ASCE Student Chapter. Your Chapter was selected for this 
award by the Committee on Student Members based on activities recorded in the Chapter’s 
2020 annual report. 
 
Congratulations to the Chapter officers and members, to the Practitioner Advisors, and to you 
as Faculty Advisor. In particular, the Society recognizes and sincerely appreciates your personal 
contribution, enthusiasm, and hard work, which result in outstanding Student Chapter programs 
such as yours. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Leslie Payne, IOM, CAE, Aff.M.ASCE 
Director, Student and Younger Member Programs 
 
cc: Antoine Gergess, P.E., F.ASCE, President, Lebanon Section 
 Camille Issa, P.E., F.SEI, F.ASCE, Practitioner Advisor 
 Bashir Zaouk, Ph.D., C.Eng, M.ASCE, Practitioner Advisor
 


